
The Hoop Facility Rules 
March 7 P

th
P – March 8P

th
P, 2008 

 
by request from management 

 
 
 
The Hoop has requested that we honor a couple of simple rules during our tournament on 
March 7P

th
P and 8P

th
P. These are: 

 
• No Outside food or drink permitted in the facility other than personal water (no 

commercially bottled water bottles).  
• No chewing gum.  
• No moving of facility furniture.  
• Any personal chairs brought into the facility must be non abrasive to the floors.  

 
 
Thanks again to The Hoop for being a partner to put together our ODOT tournament this 
year! 
 
Let’s all be respectful of these rules and inform anyone that you invite or have visiting for 
the tournament about these restrictions. 
 
Thanks again, 
 
ODOT Basketball Committee 


